
 

  09/23/16—mass 8:30am 

  09/27/16—Wendy’s Night 

  09/28/16—mass 8:30am 

  09/29/16—Re-take Picture Day 

    10/03—10/07—Fall Break 

1057 Hughes Road Madison, Alabama 35758 
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St. John the Baptist Catholic School Newsletter 

† Mass Schedule †  

 Saturday Evening 5:30pm 

 Sundays 7:00am, 8:30am, 11:30am & 5:30pm 

 Weekdays 

 Monday—8:30am 

 Tuesday—6:15am & 8:30am 

 Wednesday—8:30am & 6:30pm 

 Thursday—8:30am  

 Friday—8:30am 

 Holy Days 6:00am, 8:30am & 6:30pm 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

 Thursday  5:30pm—6:20pm 

 Saturday 3:30pm—5:00pm   (Other times by request) 

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Monday—Thursday 9:00am—6:00pm Friday 9:00am—noon 

First Friday 9:00am-9:00pm First Saturday 9:00am—10:00am 

Some of the art classes will begin painting soon! 

To make sure uniforms do not get paint on them 

please donate adult sized gently used button up 

shirts. Button up shirts will be easy to take on and 

off for all of the students. Please have your 

student drop off the shirts in the front of the art room. Thank you.  

Ms. Sanborn  

SJS Students’ Artwork will be displayed at the Madison Street 

Festival on Saturday, October 1st.   

GALA  

Volunteer Meeting 

We need you!   

The GALA planning team is seeking 

out volunteers to help with this 

year’s GALA.  Are you looking for 

ways to get more involved with your 

child’s school?  Look no further.  

Join us on Monday, September 26 

from 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm in the St. John’s school library.  Come 

learn about all of the areas for involvement with the GALA. 

We look forward to seeing you then, 

GALA Co-Chairs 

Dave Butler and Rob Geist 

New to SJS:   Chess Club 

St. John's School is starting a chess club for 5th thru 8th grade 

students.  Dr. Cole will be sending an information letter via 

Renweb to all 5-8th grade parents. Our first meeting will be 

Wednesday, September 28th from 3-3:55 PM in the school library.  
GRANDPARENTS' TEA  

THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 22, 2016 

For those of you who have students and grandparents registered for 

the Tea: 

An email with important information was sent on Friday 9/16 to the 

email address you provided on the registration form.   

Please contact Jennifer Farrell with any 

questions.  piccioni5@yahoo.com 

We hope you will come out and support our 

student athletes this week!  We will again be 

offering Chick-fil-A sandwiches at the volleyball 

and soccer games on Thursday.   

 

Upcoming home games at St. John’s:  

 Thursday 9/22:     5th/6th Soccer 5pm vs Randolph 

   3rd/4th Soccer 6pm vs Randolph 

 Thursday 9/22:      5th/6th Volleyball 5pm vs Holy 

   Family  

   5th/6th Volleyball 7pm vs Holy Spirit 

 Saturday 9/24:      K4/K5 Soccer 9am 

   1st/2nd Soccer 10am 

 Tuesday 9/27:       7th/8th Soccer 5pm vs Holy Family, 

   5th/6th  Soccer 6pm vs Holy Family 

Student pictures are being sent home today.  If 

you didn’t receive your student’s pictures or 

have a problem with your order, please contact 

LifeTouch directly at 256-534-1001. 

RETAKE Picture  Day is 09/29/2016. 

Should you want your student to have a re-take, the original 

pictures must be returned.  Thank you. 
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Tuesday, September 27th  will be the kickoff of our Wendy's Spirit Nights.  This fundraiser helps fund the cost of the 8th grade retreat 

activities.  It is held at the Wendy's on Hwy 72 & Hughes Rd (by Publix & Home Depot) between 5-8 p.m..  The only thing you need to do is to 

say we are there for St. John's Spirit Night and for them to collect your receipt (you can get a duplicate receipt if you'd like one).  It is a great 

opportunity to come socialize with other families and help to support our school.  You can either dine-in or go through the drive-thru if you're 

schedule is too busy to stay.  Another bonus for coming in is a free junior Frosty.  We will be selling Wendy's scrip cards at the restaurant that 

night or you can pre- purchase them through the scrip program.  The scrip cards work just like cash and do not expire; and if we use them 

the school gets double support (percentage from the card and from the food purchase)! We hope that you can come out and share some 

camaraderie and support St. John's .  

SCRIP NEWS! 

We are still selling in morning car line in the lower church parking lot on Friday mornings (or the last day of the school 

week); however, we have a new set of sellers! So, for the regulars who are looking for the little Orange Soul - other vehi-

cles will be at the spot. Stop by and meet the rest of the team and hopefully purchase some SCRIP. Thanks for your sup-

port! 

Stock up for Wendy's night coming up next week on Tuesday, September 27. You can send in your Wendy's card request and payment to the 

school office - ATTN: SCRIP and we will send the cards home with your child. Or, you can purchase them that Tuesday at Wendy's. The Wen-

dy's cards only come in $10 denominations. Support the 7th/8th grade fundraiser and our school at the same time! 

DID YOU KNOW: 

Did you know that we carry the Kohl's Cares gift cards? Kohl's Cares gift cards are available OnDemand in $25 and $100 denominations and 

they are a GLSC ScripNow retailer. What makes them special? These gift cards can be used as payment on your Kohl's charge account, at 

any register in the store - so you must redeem them in person. Might as well "purchase" a gift card to pay off your credit bill and earn a 4% 

rebate for our school! 

SCRIP BONUS REBATES: 

Current bonus rebates include (items in bold are available OnDemand):  Boston Market 14%; Caribou Coffee 7%;  Journeys 13%; Restau-

rant.com 65%; and Shutterfly 11%. 

Bonus rebates starting September 24 include Belk 10% and Fandango 8%. 

For full details, go to www.shopwithscrip.com or email sjscrip@gmail.com  

FALL FEST IS OCTOBER 15, 2016 

Information about Fall Fest is going home today. 

Any questions, please contact Stephanie_blume@yahoo.com 
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